
 

 
 

      

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
For Immediate Release 
Thursday, February 23, 2017 
 

Upcoming Harbor Bridge Project Lipan Street and Comanche Street closures to affect 
Mestina Street, Brownlee Boulevard, and Antelope Street 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI – The following upcoming closures and detours will allow crews with AEP to perform required 
utility work as part of the Harbor Bridge Project on Sunday, March 5, 2017, between the hours of 7 a.m. and noon.  
 
Comanche Street and Lipan Street will be closed between Culberson Street and Mexico Street. 
 
Mestina Street will be closed from Coke Street to Culberson Street. 
 
The westbound exterior lane of Antelope Street will be closed from Cleveland Street to Mestina Street. 
 
Northbound lanes of Brownlee Boulevard will be detoured as they approach Comanche Street.  
All work is weather permitting. 
 
 
 
Motorists are urged to be aware of the lane closures, to consider using alternate routes, to follow all traffic control devices and to slow down 
in the work zones. 

For information about all current and upcoming lane closures related to the Harbor Bridge Project, visit www.harborbridgeproject.com. 
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